

Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to Term 4 of this academic year. The children have all come back ready to learn and excited about their new topics this term. We have shared on ClassDojo pages the overviews for this term so you can see what your child will be learning up until Easter.

Attendance

As you know, attendance is really important for children at school. We aim for children to have at least 96% attendance during the school year. We do understand that sometimes children are unwell and do need to be at home. However, if your child's attendance falls below 90% we are required to send a letter or contact you around this and may have to ask for medical evidence when your child is absent. Mrs Wood, our Home School Support Worker, can support families with attendance, so please contact her if you have any concerns. Punctuality also matters, so please ensure your child is in school by 8:45 in the morning.

We sent our diary dates home at the end of last term, so you should be aware that it will be Book Week in school starting on Monday 4th March, with a dress up day for World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. We look forward to seeing everyone's book related costumes.

Lastly, we would like to say congratulations to Miss Tullett on the birth of her baby boy, Finley. All of the family are doing well and enjoying their newborn bubble!

Once again thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Robson Headteacher

PROUD MOMENT...

A huge well done to all of Year 5, who have worked with Rochester Bridge
Trust to build a working bridge in our school hall today. They all took on
different roles, such as surveyors, health and safety workers and
transporters. They worked brilliantly as a team and managed to all walk
across the bridge safely at the end. Well done Year 5!



Term 4 23-24
Week 1
Friday 23rd February

Attendance

The classes with the best attendance this

week are:

Otters (Y3)
Puffins (Y2)
Hawks (Y5)



WELL DONE!

Upcoming Events

Monday 26th February—Fire Safety talks in school

Thursday 29th February—Badgers
Class Assembly

Friday 1st March—Mother's Day
Gift Shop

Monday 4th March—Book Week

Tuesday 5th—Kestrels Class
Assembly and Reception hearing
and vision checks



E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org 01634 623500



Attendance Ladder

